
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER  
I-95 Bridge Beam Replacement at 10th Avenue North  
From South of 10th Avenue North to North of 10th Avenue North  
Palm Beach County 
Financial Project ID Number: 443322-1-52-01 

I-95 Bridge Beam Replacement at 10th Avenue North Project 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information for the I-95 at 10th 
Avenue North Bridge Beam Replacement Project in Palm Beach County. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

Work includes removing and replacing the existing damaged bridge beam and replacing the bridge deck and barrier 
wall on the 10th Avenue North bridge over I-95 northbound. 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Lane closures on I-95 are permitted nightly, 9:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m., Sunday through Thursday. One lane of  I-95 
may close at 9:00 p.m., two lanes may close at 10:00 p.m. and three lanes may close at 11:00 p.m. until 5:00 a.m. 
All lanes will reopen by 6:00 a.m. 

• One eastbound lane along 10th Avenue North at I-95 is permitted to be closed nightly, 11:00 p.m. until 5:00 a.m. 
• To ensure pedestrian safety, the sidewalk and shoulder lane along eastbound 10th Avenue North will undergo a 

full closure for the duration of the project. Pedestrians will be detoured to the north sidewalk and bicyclists will 
temporarily share the general traffic lane for a 150 foot-long section.  

• Seven (7) non-consecutive nights of full closures of I-95 northbound at 10th Avenue North will be needed to      
perform beam removal and replacement operations; three weeks of advanced notice will be provided to the   
public.  

 

Construction Cost: $444,903                Construction Start: November 9, 2020            Anticipated Completion: Spring 2021 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

 
Saira Rothschild, P.E., FDOT Project  Manager  
saira.Rothschild@dot.state.fl.us  or (561) 370-1194 
 
Ido Shimony, P.E., CEI Project Administrator 
ishimony@eismanrusso.com or (954) 579-4892 

Daniela Silva, Community Outreach Specialist     
msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441-3088           
 

WEBSITE & SOCIAL MEDIA 
 
Project Web:  
www.d4fdot.com 
 
Facebook:   
www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 
Instagram/Twitter:  
@MyFDOT_SEFL 

mailto:Ishimony@eismanrusso.com

